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Premium Income Fund Class Action 

Please note, there have been reports of some unit holders in the Premium Income Fund Class Action being 
contacted by telephone and being asked to send money before a payment under the class action can be transferred 
to them. This is a scam. You will not be asked to transfer any money or make any payments in relation to the Class 
Action.  If you have any calls of this nature please contact Nicholas Briggs of Johnson Winter & Slattery on 02 
8247 9671. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

For further information please contact:  
Jenny Hutson 
Managing Director 
Wellington Capital Limited 
as responsible entity of the Premium Income Fund 
ACN 114 248 458 AFSL 291 562 
 
Phone: 1300 854 885 
Email: info@wellcap.com.au 


